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On Tuesday 5th March we really got into the spirit of Pancake Day here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

To get everyone involved, we passed around a small frying pan and invited our residents to each flip a pancake, which was great fun

....and we saw some great skills!

We also got to eat some pancakes too of course! Our Chef made some delicious ones, served with ice-cream at lunchtime for our

residents - perfect!
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